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Comments: I fully support the idea of judicious forest management.   Private timber companies employ tactics

that have minimized forest fires.  The Federal government should also be employing best practices.

 

I own a cabin in this area, and am required, by law, to maintain my property to help reduce fire danger.

 

The government, as owner and caretaker of the land, should also be required to meet safety standards.  For the

most part, forest land around in the area of my cabin (in Cold Springs) has been reasonably cared for.  There is

room for improvement.

 

Thank you for your efforts.

 

RBWigginton

 


